

October 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Welcome to the St. Joseph's community. We are a small group of parents who organise events and activities for our children to raise much needed funds to support the school and pupils in their everyday school life. We do this by holding fun events and providing memorable experiences in and out of school that we can all enjoy.

Over the years we have organised many events such as Halloween discos, movie nights, family fun nights, sponsored dance-a-thons to name a few. We have also raised funds for Christmas and Easter chocolates, whole school metro travel pass, Year 6 leavers' hoodies and provided equipment for the infant playground, Our top priority this year is to provide play equipment for outdoor areas so that we have playgrounds to be proud of!

We are always looking for extra pairs of hands to help with these events and welcome all family members/grandparents to attend or assist with activities/functions to raise money for our children in school. Being a volunteer does not mean you have to attend or assist with all the activities, and the more members we have, the easier it will be to organise events to help our children.

If you would be interested in helping out at future events, please could you complete the slip below and return it to the school office.

Yours sincerely

FRIENDS OF ST. JOSEPH'S PTA	
FRIENDS OF ST. JOSEPH'S	
I would be interested in helping with future events.	
Name:	Contact Number:
Child's Name and class:	